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Hiring of foreign workers for Guam starts late next year 

 
 

The recruitment and deployment of foreign workers, including Filipinos, for 

Guam will have to wait for another year as the construction phase of the US 

Naval facilities in the island has been scheduled to begin during the last 

quarter of 2011, and not in the early part of the coming year as previously 

estimated. 

 

The design phase will start during the first half of the 2011 because many of 

the construction projects are of build-and-design type. Any significant 

construction activity in the island will start in the second half of the year. 

 

Initial bids and requests for proposal had been published and would be 

completed by the end of November 2010. 

 

The military buildup will need at least 10,000 workers but only 6,000 will 

come from outside Guam. The remaining 4,000 workers will be Guam 

residents and other foreign workers already in the US territory. ### 

 

 

 

 


